
The Scottish Episcopal Church . . . The Diocese of Argyll and The Isles 
 

 

ST JOHN’S CATHEDRAL 
IS OPEN FOR WORSHIP 

from Sunday July 19th at 10.15am 

and Wednesday July 22nd at 11am 
for  

CELEBRATIONS OF THE EUCHARIST 
Full compliance with distancing and hygiene will be observed  

If numbers exceed the permitted 50, alternative services will be offered. 

Recorded Services will continue for those unable to be present 

 

 

LET US RETURN WITH REJOICING INTO GOD’S HOUSE  

AS WE GIVE THANKS FOR ALL WHO HAVE HELPED US THROUGH THIS CRISIS & STILL DO  

AND PRAY FOR THOSE WHO HAVE SUFFERED, OR ARE STILL STRUGGLING 

 


